
 

LIA's Gorilla Doctors competition deadline is fast
approaching

The entry deadline for the London International Awards (LIA) Gorilla Doctors competition, which was started by CBS News
correspondent Lara Logan, is 15 August 2018.

All entries received will be judged on site during the London International Awards judging and Creative LIAisons programme
in Las Vegas, the United States on 6 October 2018.

Click here to enter and to find out more about the competition.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com

https://www.bizcommunity.com/
https://www.liaawards.com/enter/gorilla_doctors/

	LIA's Gorilla Doctors competition deadline is fast approaching

